
 

 

  
 

Have you seen our fact sheets? 

See the ‘considerations when developing around electricity infrastructure’ section of our website 
www.ergon.com.au/referralagency 

 
 

06 January 2022 
 
 
 

Rockhampton Regional Council 
PO Box 1860 
Rockhampton QLD 4700 

Attention: Sophie Muggeridge 
Via email: enquiries@rrc.qld.gov.au  
 
 
 

Cc Lighthouse Baptist Church Rockhampton 
 480 Norman Road 

Norman Gardens QLD 4701 

 Attention: Benjamin Bakss 
 Via email: bbakss@lhstaff.com.au  

 
 
Dear Sophie, 
 
Referral Agency Response – Development Permit for a Material Change of 
Use for an Extension of Existing School (3 Classrooms and Amenities) 
located at 480 Norman Road, Norman Gardens (Lot 3 on SP202189) 
 
Council Ref: D/164-2021 
Applicant Ref: N/A 
Our Ref: HBD 7587643 
 
We refer to the abovementioned Development Application, which has been referred 
to Ergon Energy pursuant to section 54(1) of the Planning Act 2016. 
 
In accordance with Schedule 10, Part 9, Division 2 of the Planning Regulation 2017, 
the application has been assessed against the purposes of the Electricity Act 1994 
and Electrical Safety Act 2002. This notice is provided in accordance with section 
56 of the Planning Act 2016. 

As an Advice agency to the application, Ergon has no requirements in relation to 
the proposed Material Change of Use for an extension of an existing school (3 
classrooms and amenities). 

Should you require further information regarding this matter, feel free to contact the 
undersigned on 0456 836 609 or email townplanning@ergon.com.au. 
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Yours faithfully, 

 
Maddison Low 
Town Planner 
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